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                                                                                                                                                           18th July 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

Extreme Weather Notice 

Due to extreme weather we have made the following decisions based on Health and Safety: 

• Students with parental permission can leave site today from 1.45pm. In order to give 

permission please use the below: 

- https://forms.office.com/r/kM5HwMLgDM 
- Email on admin@cncs.school 

- By phone on 02476 332 382 

• Students who are usually collected by car can be collected from 1.45pm 

 

In addition, we advise that the school will close at 12.30pm tomorrow. Students will be able to 

access lunch before this time.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 
Ms E O’Connor 
Headteacher 
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